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In lieu of a regular meeting, a great group of Rotarians and friends came 
out for our annual Valentine's Day Chinese Buffet at the Fort William Curl-
ing Club on Wednesday, February 12, 2020.  

Cupid names were assigned using the first letter of your first name and 
the month you were born. 

 

For example, President Stephen Margarit was "Steamy Chunky-Monkey" for 
the night! 

The evening started with Myles Fucile giving the “Toast to the Ladies”.  
Therese Lim responded with a “Toast to the Gentlemen”. 

President Stephen presented Walter Seaberg, Bob Hookham, Joan Krisko 
with pins denoting the number of years they have been in Rotary. Irene 
Sotille presented President Stephen with his 5-year pin. 

Mary Ann Breton led everyone in a Valentine Trivia Game.... some hard 
questions!  The winning table had 19 correct answers out of 30, and 
everyone at the table had a Valentine Bag to choose from. 

A very pleasant evening and a scrumptious buffet of Chinese food was en-
joyed by all.  
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